
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Harley T – for his fantastic 

gardening skills 

Year 1/2 

Amelia – for setting an 

example and following all the 

rules in Read Write Inc. 

Year 3/4 

Ashton – for settling into his 

new literacy group so well 

  Year 5/6 

Kaceson – for his wonderful 

geographical knowledge 

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Nursery/Reception      97.9% 

  

 

 

 

 

Help for Ukraine Campaign  

We would like to say a huge thank 

you to our families for supporting 

our non-uniform day and for the 

donations that you sent in for the 

Help for Ukraine appeal this week. 

Your generosity was overwhelming 

and very much appreciated.  

Easter Raffle  

We are holding an Easter chocolate raffle and would really appreciate any 

donations. There will be a chocolate hamper for each class and the raffle 

will be drawn before the Easter holidays. We have sent home raffle tickets 

and if you would like to buy any more, please send the money in with your 

child. Thank you. 

 

Don’t forget to like our Facebook 

page to keep up to date with all of 

the exciting activities and learning 

that we do in school: 

https://www.facebook.com/derwent

valeprimaryschool or follow the QR 

code above. 

 

Parent Meetings 

Your child should have brought home a form to fill in for an appointment for 

their parent meeting. The meetings are being held in school and we are 

looking forward to giving feedback to parents/carers in person as it has been 

so long since we have been able to. Please return your appointment forms by 

Monday 14th March. We will try to accommodate your preferred time but this 

may not always be possible.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/derwentvaleprimaryschool
https://www.facebook.com/derwentvaleprimaryschool


 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 14th March  

Year 3/4 Tennis  

 

Wednesday 16th March 

Year 1/2 Yoga  

Year 6 after school SATs club  

 

Monday 21st March 

Year 3/4 team – Dodgeball 

competition 

Nursery/Reception Parent Meetings 

 

Tuesday 22nd March 

Year 1/2 Parent Meetings  

 

Wednesday 23rd March   

Year 5 Plant the Future event, 

Workington Academy  

Year 3/4 Parent Meetings  

Year 6 after school SATs club  

 

Thursday 24th March    

Year 5/6 Parent Meetings  

 

Tuesday 29th March    

Year 3/4 team – Football festival  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

92.7% 

Below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

Year 5/6  

Year 5/6 spent two days this week with West Cumbria Rivers Trust increasing 

their knowledge of rivers and lakes. The first day was spent in school doing 

lots of interesting activities and the second day was a field trip to Ennerdale. 

The children have learned so much and thank you to Cathy for delivering the 

sessions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


